
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc.     Tami Abel 
3535 Colonnade Parkway, E3D1   Tariff Manager  
Birmingham, Alabama 35243 
205-977-3226 

This Transmittal is being filed on a 
Streamlined basis on 15 days notice under 
Section 204(a)(3) of the Telecommunications Act. 

 
 
March 11, 2005 
 
 
Transmittal No. 878 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
(hereinafter BellSouth) and bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, is sent to you for publication in 
compliance with Section 61.49 of the Commission’s rules and the requirements of the 
Communications Act of 1934, as amended.  This filing is being submitted on one day’s 
notice in compliance with Section 61.58(b) of the Commission’s rules and the 
requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended. 
 
Scheduled to become effective March 12, 2005, this publication consists of tariff pages as 
indicated on the following Check Sheets: 
 
  Tariff F.C.C. No.   Check Sheet No. 

1 740th Revised Page 1 
145th Revised Page 5 
96th Revised Page 5.1 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



March 11, 2005 
Page 2 

 
 
On March 4, 2005, in Transmittal No. 876, BellSouth made a tariff filing in Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, 
to add terms and conditions and make miscellaneous “clean-up” revisions. With this application, 
BellSouth requests to withdraw certain material in Transmittal No. 876 and requests a waiver of 
Sections 61.58 and 61.59 to revise material that has not yet become effective and to allow those 
revisions to become effective on March 19, 2005, the same scheduled effective date as the 
material originally filed under Transmittal No. 876. 
 
Payment in the amount of $720.00 has been electronically transmitted to the Mellon Bank, 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, in accordance with the fee program procedures.  The Form 159 is 
being transmitted electronically via Fee Filer as a proprietary document under FRN:  0007-1713-
58.  Acknowledgment of receipt of this transmittal is requested.  A duplicate letter is enclosed for 
this purpose. 
 
All official pleadings and related material concerning this filing may be directed to 
Mr. Richard Sbaratta, General Attorney, BellSouth Corporation, Suite 4300, 
675 West Peachtree Street, Atlanta, Georgia 30375 or faxed to Mr. Richard M. Sbaratta at (404) 
614-4054. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this publication should be addressed to 
Glenn Reynolds at BellSouth D.C., Inc., Suite 900, 1133 21st Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 
20036, (202) 463-2112. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 

Tami Abel 
Tariff Manager 
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